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In Sympathy 

We offer our sympathy to Susan 

Earley in the January 18, 2022 

passing of her husband, Bill Earley. 

A memorial service will be planned 

at a later date.  
 

We offer our sympathy to the family of Martha 

Dacus, who passed away on January 22, 2022. 

Martha and her late husband, Edwin, were 

longtime FBCA members until moving closer to 

their children.  

Radio Station Broadcast Update 

Recently, we learned that our Sunday morning 

worship service will no longer air on radio station 

99.3, The Bull. We are pleased to share that our 

worship services will now air on 98.3, The Earl 

WDLZ, each Sunday at 9 AM on a one-week delay. 

For example, the January 23, 2022 worship 

service will air on January 30, 2022. 

 

Worshiping Together 
January 30, 2022 

11:00 AM 

4th Sunday after Epiphany 

Do You Want To Know? 

Romans 12:1-2 

Rev. Dr. Paul R. Gilliam III 

A Message from our Pianist 

To my church family: 
 

It has been my great pleasure to serve as your 

church accompanist for these past 27 years, but 

the time has come for me to retire. My last      

Sunday will be April 17, 2022. 
 

Thank you for all the love and support that you 

have given me over the years. 
 

Bland Baker 

Mailed Newsletters Info 

Beginning in February 2022, The Window will be 

mailed on the second Wednesday of each month, 

instead of the third. If there is information you 

would like published in our weekly newsletter, 

please call the church office by noon on Monday.  

Celebrate Life—50th Anniversary 

In 1972, the Christian folk musical, Celebrate 

Life, premiered at the Glorieta Baptist            

Conference Center in Glorieta, New Mexico. 

Shortly thereafter the musical was being         

presented by churches all across the country. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Since 2022 marks the 50th anniversary of the   

musical, we are planning to present it again at 

FBCA. Though a presentation date has not been 

pinned down, we’re looking at possibly the 3rd or 

4th weekend in May. In addition to the full       

presentation, we will sing some of the songs 

throughout Holy Week. 

 

Rehearsals begin on Wednesday, February 9th, 

and Sunday, February 13th. The Wednesday     

rehearsals are from 7:00 PM to 7:30 PM, and the 

Sunday rehearsals are from 3:00 PM to 3:45 PM. 

Whether you’ve never sung Celebrate Life, or 

have sung it numerous times, you’re invited to 

sing it at FBCA in recognition of its                  

50th anniversary. For more information, contact 

Rev. Thompson. 



SERVING IN THE LOVE OF CHRIST 

 

January 23, 2022 

Weekly Need $ 9,143.50 

Weekly Offering $ 4,120.75 

Difference $ -5,022.75 

  

YTD Needs $ 36,574.00 

YTD Offerings $ 36,662.00 

YTD Difference $ 88.00 

  

Capital Campaign Offering $ 0.00 

Benevolence Offering $ 0.00 

Global Missions Total $ 3,139.00 

 

Thank you for your generous gifts! 

Stewardship Statement  

Week of Feb. 6 - 12, 2022 

Minister on Call  

Rev. Dr. Paul R. Gilliam III, 398-7321 

paulrgilliam@fbcahoskie.org 

Deacons on Call 

Nancy Freeman, 287-9104 

Chuck Revelle, 862-6322 

Childcare During Worship - February 6 

Babies: Brian & Victoria Outlaw 

Ages 1 & 2: Bill & Debbie Magette 

Ages 3-5: Landis & Will Chamblee 

Ushers - February 6 

Carolyn Arrington, Heath Britt, Alex Britton,  

Kay Byrd, Sophia Byrd, Doug Cobbs 

Sound System Operator - February 6 

Brandon Zoch 

Security Monitor - February 6 

Josh Brinkley 

Floral Offering - February 6 

Ruth Ward 

Home Delivered Meals - February 7 

Noreen Hannon & Joyce Leary 

Food Pantry - February 11 

Sandra Pierce 

Adult Bible Study & Soup Supper 
How Did We Get Our Bible(s)? 

Month of January | Wednesdays at 6 PM  

In the Fellowship Hall 

If you plan to join us January 26, 2022 for Part 4 

of our study, How Did We Get Our Bible(s)?, no 

reservations are required. Come join us for coffee, 

crackers, and various soup flavors—bring a friend 

or two!  

Week of Jan. 30 - Feb. 5, 2022 

Minister on Call  

Rev. Anita Thompson, 395-0061 

anita@fbcahoskie.org 

Deacons on Call 

Nancy Freeman, 287-9104 

Chuck Revelle, 862-6322 

Childcare During Worship - January 30 

Babies: Jenni Byrd & Nancy Freeman 

Ages 1 & 2: Jamie Burns & Betty Cooper 

Ages 3-5: Bryan & Jessica Outlaw 

Ushers - January 30 

L. Taylor Rose, Andy Woodard, Ben Woodard, 

Justice Zoch, Reagan Zoch, Eley Whitehead 

Sound System Operator - January 30 

Josh Brinkley 

Security Monitor - January 30 

Andy Woodard 

Floral Offering - January 30 

Judy H. Pierce 

Home Delivered Meals - January 31 

Jack & Millie Britt 

Food Pantry - February 4 

Patrise Godwin 

Altar Flowers for Worship 

If you would like to provide flowers in 

our sanctuary on October 30th in 

memory of or in honor of a loved one or 

to mark any special accomplishment or 

milestone, please call the church office 

to reserve the date. 


